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June 6, 2023

Town of Ledyard

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention: Mrs. Juliet Hodge, Director of Planning
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Ledyard, CT 06339

RE: Pending Special Permit, Site Plan and Coastal Site Plan Applications of
Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC

Dear Juliet:

On behalf of the above referenced Applicant, we hereby request that the public hearing
currently open on the above referenced applications be continued to the June 29, 2023, special
meeting of the Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission. Our development team is in the process
of evaluating the matters discussed at our meeting of Thursday, June 1, 2023. While our client has
committed to the concept of adding a second building to the development initiative generally in
the area discussed, we continue to explore the functionality of that building, the purposes that it
will serve for Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC and the sizing and logistical attributes of that building.

Proceeding with the continuation of the public hearing on Thursday, June 8, 2023, will not
be a beneficial use of anyone’s time as answers to the above questions are required before the site
plan can be modified as we discussed.

Therefore, pursuant to authority granted in Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General

Statutes, the Applicant hereby grants the Town of Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission an
extension to July 6, 2023, to complete the public hearing with respect to these applications.
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Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Very truly yours,
4 Hor

Harry B. Heller

HBH/tlk

Z:\Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC\P&Z Industrial Building\ltr. Town re extension.docx



